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June 17, 1987

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, KS 66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for your letter of
June 13. We often brag about our wide coverage
area but be don't go to this extent.

This will confirm the con-
tent of the programming you heard during your

brief listening experience.

Thanks for listening.

DC:ee
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